
        

            September 5, 2019 
 

 
Core Virtue of the Month:  “Diligence” 

Diligence is working your very hardest and staying with it. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year the SPLS Staff will be praying specifically for our students, 

faculty and their families.  Each week we will draw a name from a 

prayer box and pray for that student over the course of the next week.  

This week we will be praying for: Jerome (TK). 

Now that we’re back to school it’s time to clip and save your Box 

Tops for Education.  Just send them to school anytime and we’ll 

see that Amy Goldhammer, our school‘s coordinator, receives 

them!  Thank you for supporting SPLS with your Box Tops!  We 

appreciate it. Each Box Top is worth $0.10 – they add up! 

 

Our FUNDrive will be held at 

St. Philip Lutheran School 

September 8 – 15. 

 

All of our donated items will 

be taken to Savers. They will, 

in turn, pay us by the pound 

for our items. 

 

All funds raised will benefit 

St. Philip Lutheran School 

and Church. 

Refer a friend program!  

 

When your friend enrolls their child at our school 

and mentions your name on their application, 

we will give you $300 off of your next month’s 

tuition. For our previously enrolled families, we 

will send them a $50 Scrip certificate which they 

can redeem at our school. We appreciate your 

support. 
 

 

 



  
 

 

We are looking for volunteers to assist with this event. This is a perfect way to earn 

PPP (Parent Participation Program) hours and help SPLS earn books for the 

classrooms.    

To sign up, contact Mrs. Stephan in the school office at 

schooladmin@stphilipchurch.com or 925-829-3857 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 September 8-15 – Savers FUNDrive 

 September 20th 27th – Scholastic Book Fair 

 September 20th - Teacher In-Service: Preschool 4’s a.m. meet and dismiss @ 

11:30 as usual.  NO afternoon preschool classes!  TK & K dismissal @ 12:00. 

 October 9th –Fall Picture make-up day (for those who missed the Sept. 3 

sitting or need to re-take pictures.   

 October 11th – 1st Quarter ends (43 days) 

 October 18th - Family Fun Night 5:30-7:30 

 October 23rd – Otis Spunkmeyer cookie dough sale starts today! (This sale 

runs until November 6th) 

 October 31st – Half Day due to Parent- Teacher Conferences TK-K.  (Dismissal 

@ 12:00)  Preschool classes meet as usual.   

September 23-27 
A blizzard of books is headed your way this fall! It’s 
Scholastic’s Arctic Adventure Book Fair: Snow Much 

to Read! 

 

Every family that brings a friend to the book fair will be given 

a raffle ticket to win a prize. 

Thank you for 

attending the 

Back-to-School 

Nights.  We truly 

appreciate the 

chance to 

communicate 

with you.  It’s 

going to be a 

great year! 

 

 

The Alameda County Book 

Mobile will be visiting our 

campus every 3 weeks 

beginning September 27th  

Students will be given the 

opportunity to check out books 

and return them in 3 weeks.  

Thank you Alameda County for 

blessing our students with this 

opportunity! Don’t forget to stop by the 

School Office and purchase 

some Scrip!  

The school gets a 

percentage of every gift 

card purchased. 
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